Ref. No. 5560

1978 08 14

J.M. Huber Corporation
1801 sun 011 Building
Cadigary, Alberta

T2P 2V9

Attention: Mr. M.H. Riviere

Dear Sir:

Re: Approval of Concurrent Prbduction
Huber Cdn-Sup Total Nig d-53-A/94-H-4

This will acknowladge receipt'bf your letter datsd July 17, 1978

advising that the gas conservation facilities for the subject well

were completed on July 12, 197i}%ymhewefféctivexgige of the concurrent
&

production approval is therefoyé July 17, 1978.
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Yours truly, ’ o —

PETROLEUM RESOURCES BRANCH . .
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A.G.T. Weaver

Chief Engineer
(604) 387-5993
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